
 

 

Friary Scholarship/s 2022 

St Augustine’ s College is delighted to announce that we will be awarding a scholarship this 

year to a current 6th Year student. This scholarship has been made possible due to the generosity 

of a past pupil of the school who wishes to remain anonymous.  

The scholarship is called The Jonathan Cullen Opportunity Scholarship. Jonathan Cullen taught 

in St. Augustine’s College until his retirement in 1980. Jonathan had a huge influence on the 

benefactor. This scholarship is an acknowledgement of the major contribution Jonathan made 

in the school and to honour his memory.  

This is a very generous scholarship given by a person who really appreciates the importance of 

education. The scholarship is €2,500 per year for a 4-year college course.  

All present 6th Year students are entitled/eligible to apply for this scholarship. There are a 

number of criteria required as instructed by the benefactor for this and they can be found on 

the application form. The scholarship will not be awarded until November 2022 and requires 

that the recipient successfully completes the course for which they originally registered. The 

successful candidate will be expected to give evidence each year that they are still completing 

their course of studies. Failure to do so will result in withdrawal of scholarship funding. 

Awarding committee decision will be final and not open to any appeal. 

Currently we have only one scholarship on offer however should another scholarship 

opportunity be offered to St Augustine’ s College this year, it will be awarded to a student 

from these applications. 

 

The application form is available at https://forms.gle/xbjoQGWdHvg8GtEN6 

Deadline for applications is 30/07/2022 

Kind regards 

Michael O Sullivan 

https://forms.gle/xbjoQGWdHvg8GtEN6

